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ANDERSON COUNTY COUNCIL 
ANDERSON, SOUTH CAROLINA 

ORIGINAL 

~~!!~~_~~~!l~9_=_~~!~_~~~_!~~~_=_~~22_e~~~ 
Linda N. Gilstrap, Clerk 

MIN UTE S 

PURSUANT TO SECTION 30-4-80 OF THE STATE FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT THE 
FOLLOWING PERSONS/ORGANIZATIONS WERE NOTIFIED BY FAX OF THIS MEETING: 
WYFF-Channel 4-Stephen Stock, WSPA-Channel 7-Paul Brown, WLOS-Channel 
13-Judy Fleming, CATV (And. Cable), WRIX Radio Station, WAIMRadio Sta­
tion, Greenville News-Brad Cooper, Anderson Independent-Sc~_ Wyman, 
8elton News, The Journal, Easley Progress, Cencom-Ron Johnson. 

A called meeting of the Anderson County Council was held on July 24, 
1992 at 5:00 p.m. at the Anderson County Civic Center. Chairman Bob 
Waldrep presided. 

PRESENT 
Bob Waldrep - District #1 

Harvie E. Banister - District #3 
Ed Allgood - District #4 
Mike Holden - District #5 

Tom Martin - County Attorney 
David Watson - Administrator 

Linda N. Gilstrap - Clerk 

ABSENT 
David L. Hooper - District #2 

Chairman Waldrep called the meeting to order and Mr. Tom Martin gave 
the invocation. 

Mr. Waldrep explained the reason for the called meeting was to talk 
about the structure of the Planning & Development Board. He said he 
felt like there was a need for a meeting because of the amount of discus­
sion and amendments at the last meeting which caused confusion. He 
recognized Mr. Watson. Mr. Watson said that it would be wise to proceed 
on with a County area under the Administration for the Planning part of 
County government and his recommendations are not only based on the COG 
study but in other Counties, industrial recruiting and Planning and 
Development are separated. There would be complete County control of 
the industrial recruiter as well as planning and development. The 9-1-1 
system should remain with the Planning group because of the mapping 
requirements. Mr. Banister moved to adopt the structure outlined by Mr. 
Watson which divides Industrial Recruiting from Planning and to include 
the members of the Planning and Development Board with the job search. 
He said that he was confused at what was voted on at the last meeting. 
Mr. Allgood seconded the motion. Council discussed. Mr. Holden said he 
was not sure that this was the recommendation of the County Administra­
tor. Vote was three in favor (Waldrep, Allgood, Banister) and one 
opposed (Holden). Motion carried. 
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Mr. Waldrep moved to adjourn at 5:20 and Mr. Banister seconded. 
was unanimous. 

Linda N. Gilstrap, Clerk 
ANDERSON COUNTY COUNCIL 

----_._ .. __ ... _------

Vote 


